
Walnut Grove Road (Millers Ferry) 
Bridge Replacement Project

San Joaquin County and Sacramento County are working together to replace the 
Walnut Grove Road (Millers Ferry) Bridge at the Mokelumne River crossing along the 
County line. This meeting will inform the public and stakeholders of the project's 
current status, including the need for replacement, details about the design, 
anticipated cost and funding source, environmental planning process, proposed 
detour during construction, anticipated construction start date and next steps in the 
project timeline. A Question-and-Answer session will follow the presentation to 
address questions from the public. 

Tuesday, April 22, 2025 
Presentation will begin at 5:30pm followed by Q&A 

Jean Harvie Community Center
14273 River Road
Walnut Grove, CA 95690

Existing Bridge Proposed Bridge Questions?
Contact Amarra Gladney 
from San Joaquin County 
at agladney@sjgov.org or 
Tim Stevens from 
Sacramento County at 
stevensti@saccounty.gov

Project Benefits:

• Replace a 
deteriorating 70-
year-old bridge to
enhance safety and 
meet current design 
standards.

• Reduce high 
maintenance costs 
for long-term 
economic benefits.

• Improve resiliency 
against flood risks 
during major storms.

Join us for a Public Information Meeting!


